
MP3 Message
August 10, 2020

Re-Opening Plan
A new school year with MP3 is just around the corner and we are excited to get to partner with
your family. Although our hearts were to be back on campus, we will be starting the school
year off remotely in alignment with our district re-opening plan. As soon as we are able to
pivot back to campus classes we will do so. In the meantime, we are planning for a strong
start to at-home learning with a well-round student learning plan. This spring, our teachers
approved many plans for our current families and will be back from summer vacation on
August 31st to assist families with SLPs as well as ordering curriculum. MP3 families will be
taking a slow start approach to the start of the school year so curriculum can get ordered to
support your at-home learning plan.

Sincerely,
Michelle Siadal, MP3 Principal



One-to-One
Technology
Access
MP3 is excited to announce
that all students will have
access to a device to support
their at-home learning.
Technology devices will be
checked out prior to the start of
school. Our director of
technology, Joe O'Brien will be
sending communication out to
families to arrange pick-up of
devices.

iPads- K & 1st grade students
Chromebooks- 2nd-8th grade

Curriculum
Instructional
Support
MP3 will be releasing the full
allocation for curriculum
instructional support this fall.
This will help families that may
need additional curriculum due
to campus classes getting
postponed. Our skilled staff
has identi�ed a recommended
curriculum for each grade level
and content to help families
select a curriculum that works
for their child’s learning style as
well as parent's teaching style.

Student
Learning Plans
(SLP)
Finding a good �t curriculum is
your �rst step in the right
direction for at-home learning.
Many of the recommended
curriculums have placement
tests so you’ll know which level
to select for your child.
Learning plans will be created
and approved throughout the
�rst week of school (8/31-9/4)
in collaboration with your
Student Learning Plan Certi�ed
Teacher (SLPC).

Recommended Curriculum Guide

Enrollment Confirmation
The Meridian School District is working to prepare for a successful start to the school year.
There has been an increase in families interested in homeschooling with MP3, however, if your
plans have changed and you are no longer planning to partner with MP3 please notify our
registrar, Monica Camp�eld at mcamp�eld@meridian.wednet.edu by Friday, August 14th.
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